
 

    

March 1, 2023 

The Honorable Michael Bennet 

United States Senate  

261 Russell Senate Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20510 

 

Re:  Letter of Support for Congressional Directed Spending – Family 

Health West 

 

Honorable Senator Bennet,  

We are in full support of Family Health West and the important plethora 

of healthcare services it offers our community and has done so for more 

than 75 years. 

Not only does Family Health West serve our community and outlying 

communities with a 25-bed critical access hospital, they also offer an 

emergency room, and a vast network of specialty clinics, including 

pediatric and adult rehab. 

Coming soon will be an urgent care as FHW continues to grow and 

flourish. We are in support of this growth and are excited to see the 

growth! 

FHW plans to tear down the support services building and build a state-

of-the-art Comprehensive Medical Center which would house adult and 

pediatric rehab, an education center, a meeting space complete with 

catering space, offices and much more. We are in full support of them 

starting this project with help from Congressional Directed Spending.  

We are behind Family Health West one hundred percent in their quest 

to service our community. If you need further information, please reach 

out to me. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Joel Kincaid 

Mayor, City of Fruita  


